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Student Retention Unit invites all undergraduate students to attend the workshop about the 
importance of submitting compulsory assignments. 
We have identified that there is a cohort of students who do not submit their compulsory 
assignments which does not make them to enter examination. Their non- submissions affect their 
modules pass rate.
The aim of the workshop is to provide you with an opportunity to look at various strategies on how 
to approach and submit your compulsory assignments.

DATE: 22 March 2022 
TIME: 09:00 - 12:00

Join on your computer or mobile app 

Click here to join the meeting

For more information please contact: 
Mr Molefe molefci@unisa.ac.za or Mr Mabusela mabusmr@unisa.ac.za
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